
IL-18 NEWSLETTER #3 

Dear fellow enthusiasts,
Exciting news : You have made it happen !

The minimum passenger count has been reached and we can go forward with our planning 
of our event on the weekend of September 17-20, 2010.
Grixona in Chisinau and all its crew members are very highly motivated to do another charter 
for airline enthusiats. Unless our “friend in Iceland” has no other plans and the plane is in 
airworthy condition and all of you stick to your commitments, the organisers can not think of any 
reason, why we should not be able to take off in September !

Thanks to all of you for making a booking and spreading the word.

Following important issues to be observed :

1) We decided to leave both options (2 and3) open until we have more passengers and 
we can make a decision on the final prices.

2) As all the costs are calculated in US$, we will also be requiring a deposit in US$ 
from you soon. We will send a newsletter to you in the next days with the payment 
details.

3) Furthermore we will then also attach a statement of intent which needs to be signed 
by each participant.

4) We will also be requiring a readible valid passport copy (ideally scanned and sent 
to me via E-Mail).

Last but no least at all :
We have reached the mimimum count of participants to make this flight operate. 
However the price at the moment is in the high end of the published price range.
In order to bring the price down, we need some more participants.
Please therefore spread the word to those who could be seriously interested in sharing our 
passion for the IL-18 !

Best regards and keep your fingers crossed !
Michael and Daniel
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